Sabrina Robertson

From: Hatch, Trey <Trey.Hatch@dep.state.fl.us>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 12:35 PM

To: Sabrina Robertson

Subject: RE: Proposed Fat Bike Beach Championship
Sabrina

If the activities are do not include temporary construction that will be left on the beach overnight (Scaffolding, Stage,
Tents etc.) and don’t involve disturbance of the vegetated dune system or modification of the natural beach topography
and would be no more than normal beach activities then the event and the activities would be exempt from permitting.

Trey J. Hatch
FDEP CCCL Program

From: Sabrina Robertson [mailto:srobertson@nassaucountyfl.com]
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 10:47 AM

To: Hatch, Trey <Trey.Hatch@dep.state.fl.us>

Subject: Proposed Fat Bike Beach Championship

Hi Trey,

We were told that the Amelia Island Tourist Development Council has spoken with you about a proposed fat bike beach
championship in Nassau County and that you have indicated they would not need any type of permit since the event will
have no impact on the beach and coastal system. Could you confirm this for me? We need to prepare an agenda item
for an upcoming County Commissioner meeting regarding use of the beach and just want to be sure the information we
have been given is accurate.

Thank you.

Sabrina Robertson
Administrative Assistant/Project Specialist
Nassau County Manager’s Office

96135 Nassau Place, Suite 1

Yulee, FL 32097

Phone: (904) 530-6010

Fax: (904) 321-5784

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a
public records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone orin
writing.
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